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January 30, 1967 

Re: EAST POINT ANNEXATION BILL 

Subsequent to the January 27 meeting of the Planning & Development 
Committee, Mr. Landers and Mr. Cook discussed further the 
Committee's recommendation. Mr. Gladin was asked to draft a 
letter to the Fulton Delegation setting forth the following 
conclusion: (See Item 3 of attached letter). 

Mr. Landers then contacted each of the Committee members, with 
the exception of Alderman Leftwich, who was out of town, to 
review this draft letter which needed to be forwarded to the 
delegation prior to their scheduled meeting on February 3, 1967. 

This letter was approved by each of th~ Committee members, with 
the exception of Mr, Leftwich. 

jp 

Collier Gladin 
Planning Director 

Complete copy of letter attached. 




